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Fair Work Act 2009  

s.156 – 4 yearly review of modern awards 

4 yearly review of modern awards – Health Professionals and Support 

Services Award 2010 
(AM2016/31) 

DEPUTY PRESIDENT BOOTH SYDNEY, 14 AUGUST 2019 

 

This matter is listed for Directions and Scheduling Hearing before Deputy President Booth in 

Sydney at 10.00am on Friday 23 August 2019. 

 

The purpose of this Hearing is to confirm the scope of matters remaining for consideration by 

the Full Bench in this matter, and to revise the timeline for the filing of submissions and the 

hearing of outstanding issues in the review of the Health Professionals and Support Services 

Award 2010.  

 

All interested parties are directed to make arrangements to attend the conference listed in 

Sydney at the abovementioned date and time, or to join the conference via VC or telephone.  

 

Please contact my Chambers at chambers.booth.dp@fwc.gov.au or (02) 9308 1818 to arrange 

attendance. 

 

 
DEPUTY PRESIDENT 

 

Printed by authority of the Commonwealth Government Printer 

 

 

 

DIRECTIONS 
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AMENDMENT 

 

Notice of Listing  
 

 
 

 
Title of Matter: Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 and Nurses 

Award 2010 
  
Section: s.156 - 4 yearly review of modern awards 
  
Subject: Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 and Nurses 

Award 2010 - substantive issues 
  
Matter Number: AM2016/31 
  
 Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 

 

Listing Details: 

The above matter was listed for Hearing, before a Full Bench at: 

10:00 am 
Monday, 2 September 2019 
Fair Work Commission 
Terrace Tower 
80 William Street 
East Sydney 

10:00 am 
Tuesday, 3 September 2019 
Fair Work Commission 
Terrace Tower 
80 William Street 
East Sydney 

The above listing has been CANCELLED.   

The matter is now listed for Mention and/or Directions, at:  

10:00 am 
Friday, 23 August 2019 
Fair Work Commission 
Terrace Tower 
80 William Street 
East Sydney 
 

Inquiries: 

All inquiries relating to this notice are to be directed to Chambers of Deputy President Booth 
Phone: 02 9308 1818, email: chambers.booth.dp@fwc.gov.au  

Fair Work Commission, 14 August 2019 03:45 pm 
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